
   
 

   
 

Dates for the 
diary 
 

9th of May Taekwondo 
taster day.  

 

13th –16th of May KS2 
SATS – all Y6 to 
attend. 

 

Thursday 23rd Y2 
library trip  

 

23rd of May  

Rockstar day FS2-Y6 

 

Friday 24th School 
breaks up for half 
term at normal time.  

 

June 10th INSET 

 

June 11th Summer 
term begins.  

 

11th-14th June  

Phonic screening Y1 

 

Tankersley St 
Peter’s 
Head Teacher Newsletter 3.5.2024 
Our school vision prayer;  
Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you 
are God, my Saviour and my hope is in you all 
day long.  
Dear Families 

 
All schools in the Uk have recently been sent information from the National Crime 
Agency, raising awareness of the recent rise in reporting of financially motivated 
sexual extortion (a type of online blackmail often know in the media as sextortion). 
Children and young people are being targeted worldwide. This type of crime 
involves an adult offender (often from an organised crime group based overseas) 
threatening to release nude or semi-nude images and/or video of a child or young 
person, unless they pay money, or meet another financial demand such as 
purchasing a pre-paid gift card.  We are seeing a lot more children being online and 
talking to “new friends”, I would urge you to have an open conversation with your 
child about what they are playing online, and who they are speaking to.  We have 
asked Compass Be to come in recently and they have done workshops on what it 
looks like to be a good friend online.  If you have any worries, please do get in touch. 
 
 
 We had an amazing trip to 
Bradford this week.  The 
children learned so much 
from this valuable 
experience.  I had never 
been in a synagogue before, 
so I too have come back 
with additional knowledge.  
The children were brilliant 
ambassadors of the school 
and I would like to 
personally mention Tommy 
and Ethan.  They were polite, had so much knowledge and impressed everyone 
that they met. 



   
 

   
 

Multiplication check 
Y4 

 

20-21st Y6 residential 

 

28th June KS2 sports 
day at Tankersley Hub 
a.m 

 

KS1 Sports day 3rd July 
a.m 

 

FS Sport’s Day 5th July 
a.m  

 

 

I would also like to congratulate all the children who are achieving their 

multiplication badges.  I am very proud of you all.  Knowing your times 

tables is such an important skill to have.   

  

Also, I have sent all the registers from the 1800-1990 to the Tankersley 

hub, who are having a history day on Monday.  Along with all the registers, 

I have sent the corporal punishment book (from the early 1900s) and the 

Head Teacher logs - I wonder if anyone will find themselves (in the register 

– not the other book!) – if you do, please do let me know 😊  

I hope you have a lovely weekend (enjoy Monday) and I will see you all 

back on Tuesday – this term is definitely flying.  😊  

ATTENDANCE 

 The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

96.8% 59 43 16 
Many thanks, 

 
Mrs. Harrison 



   
 

   
 

  
 


